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Citizens for Vallejo Endorses Vallejo School
Board Candidates Loughmiller & Worel

VALLEJO, CA (SEPTEMBER 25, 2014)—Citizens for Vallejo (CfV) endorses Shelee
Loughmiller and Burky Worel for this year’s Vallejo School Board election.

” After listening to the candidates’ responses at last week’s forums and other
events, as well as studying their records, CfV has concluded that the best qualified
candidates for School District leadership and reform are Shelee Loughmiller and
Burky Worel,” said Karol Heppe, CfV President.

CfV Board member Dennis Albright added, “Loughmiller’s 20 years of
management experience, and Worel’s consistent advocacy will help bring greater
focus to community concerns, and a new set of skills to the School Board.”

Loughmiller is a US Navy veteran, with corporate experience in Human Resources,
and community experience with Loma Vista Farms. Worel is a lifelong Vallejoan,
retired from the Vallejo Police Department, and a former School Board member
who has continued to attend Board meetings as a community advocate.

“It is time for better accountability from School Board trustees, and Loughmiller
and Worel are committed to improving transparency with students, teachers and
the public," said Paul Norberg, CfV Treasurer and retired Chief Financial Officer.

About Citizens for Vallejo

CfVis an independent, grass roots political action committee consisting of Vallejo
citizens, and dedicated to fiscal responsibility, forward-thinking economic
development and transparent government. www.CitizensForVallejo.net.
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